
May 28, 2019 
  
Iron Horse Pipeline, LLC – Notice of Temporary Embargo of Deliveries – Update #1 
  
As communicated on May 24, 2019, the Iron Horse Pipeline, LLC (“Iron Horse”) system remains under a 
temporary embargo of deliveries to all destinations. 
  
Due to continued weather uncertainty affecting connected downstream pipeline systems, there is 
currently no specific timeline to resume operations.  Iron Horse will restore service once safe operations 
can resume. 


